
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
The Steel Valley School District Board of Directors  

rescheduled the February 20th and February 22nd meetings to  
February 26th and February 29th in the  

Senior High School Library.  
 

The Worksession Meeting on February 26th will start at 7:30 pm 
and the Voting Meeting on February 29th will start at 7:00 pm. 

 
The public may attend the meeting in-person. 


